
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
1/3/2020 
 
Becky Prince 
Executive Director 
USA Boccia 
1398 Penataquit Ave. 
Bay Shore, NY 11706 
 
Becky, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that USA Boccia’s Athlete Selection Procedures have been 
approved for the 2020 Paralympic Games. 
 
Attached please find the final approved copy of your Athlete Selection Procedures. We look 
forward to assisting you in your preparations for the Games. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Julie Dussliere 
Chief of Paralympic Sport 
 
 
cc: Katie Baker, Assoc. Director, Paralympic Sport Performance, USOPC 

James Thomson, President, USA Boccia 
  
 


